
Press Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

USPCS Annual Meeting at NAPEX 

March 1, 2012...The United States Classics Society is pleased to announce it will be holding its 2012 annual meeting in conjunction 
with NAPEX taking place on June 1-3.  The show is located at the Hilton McLean Tyson’s Center in McLean, VA (just a short drive 
from Washington, D.C.).  General information about the show, hotel and travel arrangements, events, exhibits, etc. can be found on 
the show website at www.napex.org. 

As with any of the Classics Society annual meeting shows, we invite members and those with an interest in classic philately to 
attend NAPEX, one of the country’s premier philatelic events.  There are a number of exciting – including the annual meeting dinner 
and lectures/seminars dedicated to U.S. classic stamps and postal history.  The show will be a hotbed of information and a chance to 
mingle with fellow knowledgeable collectors.  A table with more information on the U.S. Philatelic Classics Society will also be on 
the show floor.  

Some key USPCS events: 

June 1st: 
8:00-10:00 AM – Board of Directors Meeting which will take place in the Istanbul Room. 
Afternoon – Seminar presentation given by Gordon Eubanks on “Covers from the Issue of 1851-1856”. 
6:30 PM – Annual Meeting Dinner at Brio Tuscan Grill in McLean, beginning with cocktails and then dinner at 7:00 PM.  The 
restaurant is located a mere ¾ mile away from the Tyson’s Center and rides can be provided by our local Baltimore Washington 
Chapter.  Be sure to contact our Regional Vice President Michael Plett at mplett@cox.net to confirm your attendance and for more 
information. 
 
June 2nd: 
1:00-2:00 PM – Annual Membership Meeting which will take place in the Amphitheater. 
Afternoon – Seminar presentation given by Michael Laurence on "Using Cover Census Data in Postal History Research". 
Afternoon – Seminar presentation given by Dwayne Littauer on "Transatlantic Mails: 1847-51 Bremen Convention Rates". 
 

About the U.S. Philatelic Classics Society, Inc. 

The U. S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) association of people interested in the pre-1894 stamps 
and postal history of the United States. Our goal is to promote interest and knowledge of philately through the encouragement of 
philatelic research, and through exchange of information among our members as well with other philatelic organizations. We do this 
by preparing and distributing philatelic literature and periodicals, particularly The Chronicle of the U. S. Classic Postal Issues and 
the Chairman's Chatter. We are operated entirely by volunteers, and welcome anyone interested in the "classic era" of American 
philately. 

For media inquiries, please contact: 

Wade E. Saadi  
President, USPCS  
wade@pencom.com 

or 

Andrew Titley  
Publicist, USPCS  
atitley@spink.com 


